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Our learning this week… 

How Can We Make Life Fair? 

 

Maths 

This week we have learnt how to use BIDMAS (BODMAS) to determine the order of operations when 
doing calculations. The Mathletics set for the next week will give a chance to practise this further. 

Science 

We have been learning about the circulation system. The 
children enjoyed acting out different parts of the body and 
some even ran around as blood cells giving out oxygen!  

English 

The class have written a persuasive leaflet to advertise Fair Trade. 
They will be using the writing in actual leaflets that will be produced 
over the next week.  

 

Christmas Performance at the church 

This year the Year 5/6 classes will be performing Hosanna Rock at the church on the evening 
of the 11th December (6pm – 7pm) and the afternoon of the 12th December (2pm-3pm). The 
year 6 children all get to wear a costume and they choose which character they would like 
to be. There will be singing – whole group, smaller groups and solos and a simple narration 
(read by the year 5 children). 

 Many children auditioned for singing solos – well done to them all! I am very pleased as this 
means they will be up for speaking and singing parts at the end of year six when we do our 
Leaver’s pantomime, which will involve all the children taking quite big roles! 
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